Wednesday, January 6th, 2016
Dear Parent/Guardian: 

As an extension of the curricular program, the music department is planning an excursion to Roy Thompson Hall in Toronto to hear the Toronto Symphony play an educational concert.  This activity is under the supervision of Ms. Axt, Ms. Farber, Ms. Takhar, Ms. Serra and Ms. Fray.  This will require your son/daughter to leave school property on February 4th at 9:15 and return at  approximately 12:15.
Transportation is by school bus.

The cost per pupil for the excursion is $8.50.
The excursion is an extension of the regular school program.  Accordingly, expectations regarding student behaviour are the same as those for the regular school day.  While we do not anticipate any problems, any serious breach of expected conduct on the part of a student may result in that student being sent home at the expense of the parent and further disciplinary action may be imposed.

Student information (parent contact numbers, medical information, emergency contact numbers etc.) contained on your child’s school records will be taken along on the excursion and used only in the event of an emergency.  Please ensure that all student information regarding address, phone numbers and medical or health concerns is up-to-date. 

We are looking forward to an exciting and educationally meaningful excursion.  Please indicate your acceptance of the conditions outlined above by completing and returning to the school the attached form.

Sincerely,
Ms. Axt
Wednesday, January 6th, 2016

PLEASE COMPLETE THIS FORM AND RETURN WITH PAYMENT TO THE SCHOOL BY Wednesday, January 20th, 2016.
I/We, parent/guardian of ______________________, acknowledge receipt of the letter dated January 6th, 2016 from the school with respect to the upcoming student excursion to Roy Thompson Hall.  I/We authorize transportation by school bus.

I/We give permission for our son/daughter to participate in the school excursion to Roy Thompson Hall.  I/We understand that every excursion has an element of risk and that the decision to participate  is a personal, family decision.  I/We understand and acknowledge that the Peel District School Board will not be held responsible for any liability or medical expenses, due to an injury sustained by the student during this field trip/excursion.

I/We grant permission to obtain medical treatment in the event of a medical emergency where attempts to make contact using information provided are not successful.

I/We understand that the Peel District School Board's Code of Conduct as well as the Red Willow’s Code of Conduct, are in effect and apply to my/our son/daughter at all times during this excursion.

I/We understand that my/our son/daughter is allowed to carry a cell phone for use in an emergency.  Otherwise, the cell phone may not be used for any communication or for taking any photographs unless permission is granted by a staff supervisor.  Posting photographs or images on the Internet (including social network sites) without adult permission violates the school's code of conduct.

I/We understand and acknowledge that neither the Peel District School Board nor the School will accept responsibility for any money not refunded by the excursion service provider should I/we subsequently decide not to permit my/our child to travel on the excursion. 

_________________________________________


                  Signature of Parent/Guardian
      

